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Transition to College-Led Training 
Advisory Committee 

Communique – 18 May 2021 

The seventh meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health Transition to  
College-Led Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was held on 18 May 2021.  

Following on from previous meetings, members further discussed and provided feedback to 
refine: 

 the scope of functions that need to be considered within the future arrangements for 
GP training, including the concept of the Workforce Organisation Network; 

 the timeframes proposed on the various streams of activities required to transition to a 
College-led model by 2023; and 

 the potential model from a registrar’s perspective which provides key contacts and 
timeframes throughout the process. 

Members agreed to the department’s proposal to hold a series of four workshops to agree to 
nationally consistent payments for a future Australian General Practice Training model.  

The first workshop will consider the current arrangements administered by the Regional Training 
Organisations for determining payments to supervisors, practices and registrars. 

TCLTAC will next meet on 8 June 2021, forming part of a two day broader GP training 
engagement.  Further information on the Advisory Committee can be found at 
www.health.gov.au. 
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